RPSB Action Plan - Audit of Accessibility:

Phase I (2001-642)

Audit Recommendation (2001-642)

Proposed Action

Timeline

It is recommended that the Assistant
Deputy Minister (ADM) Real Property
Services (RPS) ensure that: appropriate
mechanisms are in place to effectively
monitor the implementation of the
accessibility policy at the national and
regional levels.

The national annual accessibility report
will be reviewed and the required
improvements made.

As this is an annual report, improvements
will be incorporated over time, beginning
in the next reporting cycle.

It is recommended that the ADM RPS
ensure that: roles and responsibilities
regarding the national and regional
monitoring of the implementation of the
accessibility policy are clarified to achieve

agreement.

A Branch Office of Primary Interest (OPI)
will be designated by the ADM, RPSB to
deal with the issue of roles and
responsibilities relating to monitoring of
the accessibility policy.

The Branch OPI will be determined by the
end of the first quarter, 2002/2003. Roles
and responsibilities will be clarified by
midyear.




